

# LATE FOR SCHOOL

Read the story. Write some words to complete the sentences about the story. Use 1, 2 or 3 words.

Every morning John catches the bus to school at eight o'clock. But yesterday he woke up at half past eight! He got dressed quickly, brushed his teeth and left. He didn't have enough time for breakfast or to say good-bye to his parents.

John ran to the bus stop. But he was too late for his bus. "I'll take the train. It's much faster," he thought. He asked a policeman where the station was, and walked there as fast as he could! But when he got there, the train was already leaving the platform. Suddenly he looked at the station clock. It was already midday!

John couldn't believe it. There was nothing he could do now. He started shouting, "Somebody help me! I need to get to school!" Then, John heard his mum saying, "John, what's the matter?" He woke up. "I'm late for school Mum!" he cried. "But it's Sunday. You don't have to go to school today."

## Examples

What time does John usually catch the bus? at eight o'clock.

## Questions

1. What time did he wake up yesterday? \_\_\_\_\_
2. What did he do before he brushed his teeth? \_\_\_\_\_
3. Why did miss the bus to school? \_\_\_\_\_
4. Who told him how to get to the station? \_\_\_\_\_
5. What time was it when the train left? \_\_\_\_\_
6. Who woke him up? \_\_\_\_\_
7. Why didn't he have to go to school? \_\_\_\_\_

